
TEEN SUPERVISION FORM 

 

ATTENTION: 
Parents of minors who will stay at the Gathering in 

accommodations apart from their parents 
 
In the past we have had some injuries, some monitoring 
difficulties, and some strained interactions with camp 
personnel over the behavior of some of our young 
attendees. We are determined to demonstrate that we can 
manage the behavior of our young attendees in a safe and 
sensible manner.  
 
Thus, it is our policy to require parents of teens 
staying apart from them to be responsible for the teen's 
behavior at all times. The parents must find an adult 
staying in the teen's dorm who will agree to be aware of 
the teen's behavior, and this adult will contact the 
teen's parent if necessary (including curfew violations 
by the teen). Parents will then take responsibility for 
handling any problems.  
 
I ____________________(parent) am responsible for 
______________________(teen or child) while at the 
Southeast Gathering. 
 
I am staying in the following location ____________ and 
will or will not have a cell phone: The number is 
_________________. 
 
I understand that the teen is required to be back in 
their dorm at 11:30pm and check in with ____________, the 
adult who has agreed to be responsible for them in the 
dorm.  
 
IF THEY DO NOT REPORT BACK TO THE DORM BY 11:30 the adult 
in charge will contact me (the parent) and I am 
responsible for finding the teen and taking charge of 
them.  
 
Signed:  
 
________________________ teen in dorm  
 
________________________ parent 
 
_________________________ adult in dorm  


